
NOTICE FOR THE START OF SCHOOL YEAR 2020/2021

The  start  of  classes  for  the  2020-2021  school  year  has  been

moved to Monday, September 7, 2020. 

The reasons for this decision are that some individuals cannot

yet return to Burundi at this time, to allow the water to continue to

recede, to fully prepare and disinfect the school and grounds, and to

be  fully  prepared  to  receive  the  students  in  a  safe  and  prudent

manner. Please be aware that students will need to wear face masks

to  school  and  individual  body  temperatures  will  be  taken  prior  to

entering on a daily basis. More information will be forthcoming.
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